

Ref.: SGSF/015/2021-22

"Time is tough, the world is in Pain
We are battling an invisible virus strain
As a family, let's stand together
And for everyone, make life better
Pray to heal, extend all help possible
As today, it's all about making life viable
For that, we all need to be sensible"

Dear Parent,

Hope you are safe and imbibing the surge in positivity towards combatting Covid-19 situation. Scholars have always believed that students, parents, and teachers make us a complete family and this pandemic came as an unpleasant surprise and destabilized the entire world. We all tried to cope with the new normal and ensured that learning didn't stop.

Though online classes were a new concept, but we became pioneers in giving quality classes in this area. We managed the financially challenged past year and tried not only to survive but thrive with the support of entire team efforts who tried their best to enrich the students both in academics and co-curricular activities in online mode. During the last turbulent year, we tried our best to stand by our parents in every possible manner. Scholars' parent's body have their 2020-21 Fee bill reduced by up to 45% in comparison to the preceding year but still, School has decided to bear the financial load of 2020-21 by not collecting any past arrear in view of the pandemic-induced economic situation. School also continued with reduced fee structure even during offline classes in the 4th quarter of 2020-21

A year later we are still not free from the entangling virus and its impact. Even after a year, the repercussions of lockdown & Pandemic have not been wiped off completely, but like the previous year, the school stands by its Parent body in this session also. In view of fee-related concerns of parents amid 2nd a wave of Covid, schools have decided to Charge Annual and Development Fee for classes Nur-V classes for only 6 months and for classes VI-XII for 8 Months (i.e. August 2021 onwards). The Waived amount in Annual & Development Charges will be reflected in September Fee Invoice provided past monthly dues stand cleared till August. So, all parents whose past monthly dues are pending are requested to clear their monthly fee bill till 1st September 2021 to avail waiver in Annual & Development charges in September Fee Invoice.

As a Scholars Community we would like to salute the parents who stood by us through these tough times like rocks and supported us in all our endeavors to combat the pandemic and continue with edifying our students. We are looking forward for government notification for reopening schools in offline mode for Primary classes also.

Thanking you for your continuous support. Stay aware & stay safe.

Regards
Sopere

Principal, Scholars Global School